
March Council Meeting Snippets 

o Council endorsed the lodgment of the following projects under the Local Road & Community 
Infrastructure Grant (LRCI) Phase 2 with the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional 
Development & Communication: 

o Drainage works in Collarenebri $130,000 
o Drainage works Kaolin Street Lightning Ridge $113,000 
o Sealing of the Ovals Multi Purpose Centre Car park Lightning Ridge $121,000 
o Drainage works and sealing Fox Street Walgett $370,000 
o Rehabilitation and heavy patching RR329 Merrywinebone Road $246,229 

o Engineering projects completed 
o K/G in Dundas street( North side)              
o K/G in Euroka Street between Namoi Street and Albert Street  
o K/G in Namoi Street between Cedar and Arthur Street    Completed 
o Heavy patch works in Pit Street between Euroka and Wee Waa street       
o Heavy patch work in Montekeila Street between Fox and Peel Street  
o Various sections on Regional Rd 329 Merrywinebone Rd between Collarenebri and 

Kamilaroi Highway at Burren Junction under NSW Government - Drought Stimulus 
package                  

o Cycle ways in Lightning Ridge 
o Box culvert in Opal Street ( in front of police station)- L/Ridge 
o Box culvert works in 3 mile road- L/Ridge 

o Council approved the proposal to remove the fourteen trees located on Euroka Street between 
Namoi and Pitt Street and to replant suitable trees in the nature  strip ( both side of the Euroka 
Street).  

o As at 1st February 2021 the Walgett LGA approved estimate development value is $22,381,440 for 
the financial year.  

o Council endorsed the NSW ePlanning Implementation of Online Lodgment of Applications and 
Relative Information in the NSW Planning Portal. Once an application is lodged on the NSW 
Planning Portal, the portal becomes the gateway for information exchange throughout the 
application process. It is intended that Council will meet the 1 July 2021 legislative requirement 
for Council to accept applications online. 

o Village landfill Attendant- Council is pleased to welcome Joshua Ruttley to the position of casual 
landfill attendant. He has commenced his duties to work on all issues related to village landfills. 

o Council authorised the General Manager to sign the NRMA - Licence to Occupy the Neilly Street 
Carpark – Electrical vehicle fast charging station, described as Lot 105 DP 878481. 

 


